
From: Eleanor Wiles   
Sent: 18 March 2025 09:22 
To: Section 62A Applications Non Major <section62anonmajor@planninginspectorate.gov.uk> 
Subject: S62A/2025/0082 

 

I am a resident in  and would be directly affected by the proposal to turn 
The Bull Pub into residential property.  

 

Currently the level of traffic through Crews Hole is at an unsustainable level, causing queues 
and traffic jams throughout the day, at worst during rush hour. There are parts of the road that 
are one-way and this causes a huge backup of traffic in both directions. This is hazardous for 
residents - should we need emergency services they would struggle to get to residents in a 
timely way. 

 

This has been exacerbated by Bristol councils "liveable neighbourhood scheme" which has 
diverted vast numbers of cars through Crews Hole at the expense of local residents. I am also 
concerned about the increase in pollution and the impact on the area's children.  

 

Turning The Bull into residential property would vastly increase the level of traffic further and 
this would put immense pressure on the roads and level of traffic. 

 

Crews Hole does not have any community hub, there is no community centre, local pub or 
communal setting that serves residents - this would be a much better use of the space.  

 

Sincerely  

Eleanor Wiles  

 

  

 




